
  

 

July 15, 2021 
 

INVOICE CORRECTION NOTIFICATION  
 
You are receiving this notification as our records indicate you were incorrectly charged a rate 
increase for subscription refuse or yard waste cart services on the third quarter invoice dated 
6/25/2021 for services beginning July 1, 2021 through September 30, 2021.    
 
There will be no rate increase for the services and LRS has reversed the charges.   
 
The Village of Lisle has renegotiated with LRS and as part of the new contracted services, refuse 
and yard waste subscription service rates were locked for an additional year so there will be no 
rate increase from July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022.   
 
 
Subscription Refuse Cart Service Rates effective July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2022: 

• 35-gallon cart = $20.12 per month  / $60.36 per quarter (Credit issued Q3 2021 = $1.50)  
• 65-gallon cart = $21.17 per month / $63.51 per quarter  (Credit issued Q3 2021 = $1.59) 
• 95-gallon cart = $25.16 per month / $75.48 per quarter  (Credit issued Q3 2021 = $1.89) 

 
Yard Waste and Organic Food Scrap Subscription Cart Service Rates effective July 1, 2020 
through June 30, 2022:  

• 65-gallon cart = $131.33 per year  
• 95-gallon cart = $157.59 per year  

 
Refuse and yard waste sticker rate will remain $3.16 from July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022.   
 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvience this may have caused and please know your account 
has already been corrected.  
 
Sincerley,  
 
LRS Management  


